Dear CGUHSD Seniors and Families,

I am writing to address the comments on social media today that families will be limited on how many guests can
attend graduation on May 21 at CG Union and Vista Grande on May 23.

There are no restrictions this year for the number of guests that can attend. We will have limited seating capacity at
Union of 5303, and 3342 at Vista. However, as in previous years, there will be areas for guests to stand when all the
seats are full. The District is purchasing chairs to increase the capacity by 600 seats at both celebrations. We are also
purchasing large screens so our guests can see the ceremony better.

There were talks about limiting capacity, but the Casa Grande Fire Department, the City of Casa Grande, and the
District were able to make some agreements to allow all your family members to attend. I am sorry these
conversations became public before the final decisions were made by the committee.

The principals will communicate with you soon about important details about our two celebrations. Today, we just
wanted to clarify some misinformation that is on social media.

Have a wonderful evening and weekend.

Jeff Lavender



